
 
 
 

May 9&10, 2015 
Blue Water Sportsman’s Association 

 

Saturday May 9 will be a black powder rifle match fired at 200, 300, and 500 yards.  The main 
range gate will be locked at 9:15, shooters meeting will be held at 9:30 and shooting will begin 
at 9:45 am. Please provide your own lunch or snacks for Saturday. Please notify Bob Hubbard 
with any questions or if you think that you will attend this portion of the shoot at  
swamphog19@hotmail.com  so that targets can be prepared. 
 
The shooters will be divided into classes by firearm type.  

Class 1: Original or reproduction muzzle loading target rifles such as military style Whitworth 
and Volunteer rifles, or civilian style heavy barreled ½ stocked guns with period scopes, tube 
sights, Vernier sights and globe or shaded front sights. 

Class 2: Standard military Issue Civil War era rifles and muskets. Must conform to ACWSA/N-
SSA.  

Class 3: Any black powder cartridge rifle thru 1890, any action type. 

 

The match will consist of three ten shot strings fired at 200,300 and 500 yards. Each string will 

be fired in a 45 minute relay which includes any sighters taken. Any safe shooting position will 

be allowed including the use of chunk, cross sticks of any length or period style tripods. The 

standard long range paper target will be used for each distance. Steel gong targets will also be 

available for sighters and to be used during any extra time. Cost of the match will be $20.00. 

 

Sunday May 10, will be the Artillery portion of the shoot. Range set up and gun placement can 

begin at 8:00am.  A Commanders meeting will be held at 9:30 am and the first relay of the 

match will start at 9:45 am. Lunch will be available on the range for Sunday's event.  

All relays will be one hour to fire 12 shots, ten will count for score. Cost will be $20.00 for all 

guns. 

All smoothbores will fire on the first relay at 200 yards only at a bull target. 

Rifled Artillery will shoot at 200 yards and 300 yards (time and ammunition permitting for 300 

yards) using a bull target at each distance. 

If you plan on bringing a gun, please notify Bob Hubbard at swamphog19@hotmail.com by 

May 1, 2015  so that we can have targets made up.  

mailto:swamphog19@hotmail.com
mailto:swamphog19@hotmail.com

